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HotAir Brings Six Holiday Inn Properties Online in Four Weeks  
Properties in Orlando, Kissimmee, Palm Coast, St. Augustine,  

Cocoa, and Cocoa Beach now offer the HotAir solution. 

MELBOURNE BEACH, FL - December 2004 -- HotAir Network Group continues to build a strong relationship with 
InterContinental Hotels Group and Holiday Inn management groups by bringing six new Holiday Inn properties online 
within the past four weeks. With each success lies the opportunity to further expand the HotAir high-speed Internet 
access (HSIA) solution to more Holiday Inn sites.  

"Our success is due to the fact that we offer a solution that works - it works the first time, it works every time, and we 
are responsive to all of our customers' needs," stated Steve Gould, President of HotAir Network Group. "Recently, a 
Holiday Inn site called us in a panic. They had two weeks before a large corporate group was due to arrive. The 
corporate group demanded HSIA. We were able to respond to the customer's needs, the corporate group loved our 
service, and the customer is very happy." 

Holiday Inn Maingate West Kissimmee was the first to go online with HotAir as their high-speed wireless Internet 
provider. Installations at Holiday Inn Expresses in Orlando, Palm Coast, St. Augustine, Cocoa, and Cocoa Beach 
followed, representing service to a total of approximately 800 guest rooms. HotAir supplies total property high-speed 
wireless coverage in all guest rooms, common areas and conference rooms. This provides every guest and conference 
attendee access to the Internet in order to check email, browse the Internet or connect to their corporate VPN.  

The HotAir solution at all Holiday Inn properties began with the installation of a customized high-speed wireless 
network specifically configured to ensure the elimination of dead zones and provide secure, quality connections in 
every guest room. HotAir's solution includes a comprehensive set of marketing and sales support materials, 24x7 
technical support and a wide range of equipment to support every guest's needs. 

Properties currently using the HotAir service include Holiday Inn, Sheraton, Radisson, Hampton Inn, Jameson Inn, 
Signature Inn, Best Western and Hawthorn Suites. 

About HotAir  
HotAir has quickly gained recognition for providing a comprehensive business solution for high-speed Internet access 
(HSIA) to the hospitality industry. They optimize the solution by providing a turnkey, low-maintenance network that 
has a minimal impact on hotel staff while providing associated support on a 24/7 basis. HotAir offers a complete HSIA 
package tailored to each customer's operational requirements, brand standards and other unique considerations, 
specializing in integrated solutions allowing remote management and support for customers. HotAir is rapidly 
advancing the future of high-speed wireless technologies through innovative solutions based on firm industry 
knowledge and dedicated installations. More information regarding HotAir's products and services can be found at 
www.hotairnetwork.com or by calling 877-464-4742. 

About InterContinental Hotels Group 
InterContinental Hotels Group is a leading global hospitality group, with more than 3,500 hotels and 535,000 guest 
rooms across nearly 100 countries and territories. Every year, more than 120 million people stay with one of the 
company's lodging brands. 

All brands are trademarks or registered trademarks of their respective holders and should be noted as such. 
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